
From: Bob Karls
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Billy sound grand request for 2 AM closing.
Date: Thursday, September 16, 2021 8:21:06 PM

I am a resident at 51 Avon Street South, Saint Paul Minnesota

I am absolutely opposed to a 2 AM closing for Billy‘s restaurant and bar. This is a mixed use neighborhood with
residential and business is coexisting. That coexistence needs to be respectful on both parts. The businesses need to
be able to conduct a profitable business and the residents need to live in peace and harmony. A Midnight closing for
an establishment like Billy’s  is more than adequate for orderly and appropriate entertainment in a mixed use
neighborhood. We do not need late closing times with the associated noise and disturbance.

Bob Karls
612-850-3811
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